
ATTACHMENT 1_BIG CAT PROGRAM INVITATION

0925-0046-06, EXPIRATION DATE 5/31/2016

Email Invitation

To: [NAME] NCI Beginning Investigator Grants for Catalyzing Research (BIG CAT) Program 
Participant
From: Resource Mailbox Managed by NCI

Subject: Request: Study of Beginning Investigator Grants for Catalyzing Research Program

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to complete a brief survey about your participation in 

the BIG CAT Program. Your responses to these questions will help NCI study the outcomes of the BIG 

CAT Program, and determine how to improve and/or expand upon the program.

 

All information obtained will be kept secure to the extent provided by law and data will be analyzed by 

NCI staff. This survey consists of 26 questions and can be completed in approximately thirty minutes. 

There are no risks or no direct benefits to you for participating in the survey. Information collected will 

provide NCI with valuable data and evidence to assess the effectiveness of the BIG CAT Program for 

future planning and improvement.

If you agree to participate, please click the link below and complete the survey.  

INSERT LINK

If you have any questions regarding the survey, please contact Dr. Makeda Williams directly 

(willimak@mail.nih.gov).

I sincerely appreciate your time in completing this survey. Thank you in advance for your participation!

Sincerely,

Dr. Makeda J. Williams 
Center for Global Health
National Cancer Institute
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